From: hab

To: PCD

Subject: Wysong Ziemba Application

Date: Monday, March 16, 2020 3:57:47 PM

To whom it may concern:

| write in strong opposition to the variance that is being requested by Wysong/Ziembe to construct a
240-foot dock on Little Manzanita Bay (which is where they actually live, not on Big Manzanita). As a
fellow homeowner who has had the privilege of living on Little Manzanita Bay for the past 18-years, |
am saddened that the applicants do not recognize the “Jewel in the Crown” where they live and do
not see the harm that tripling the length of their dock (plus lights, plus two boat lifts for 50-foot
boats, etc) will do to the visual serenity of our small bay.

| have one request : Ziembe, Wysong, city planners and anyone else involved in the decision-making
process need to go the Public Road End on Bayview Blvd. which overlooks the exact spot where the
dock. If you stand and look at the current dock and then use your imagination to lengthen it to 240
feet, you will see what we all see...and understand our opposition.

Thank you,
Ann Hill
6682 Bayview Blvd
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